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'Wash your hands like your life 
depends on it' 

Date published: 19 May 2020 

Speaking at the daily NI Executive Covid-1 9 press briefing, 
Health Minister Robin Swann today repeated the vital public 
health messages on preventing the spread of the virus. 

He said: "The messages I have 
repeated endlessly from the start 
of this emergency are just as 
urgent and just as crucial today. I 
make no apology for sounding like 
a cracked record. 

"Keep washing your hands and 
keep your distance. Look after yourself, your families and your health 
service. 

"These messages are so important now that some changes to the 
lockdown restrictions have been announced. 

"People will be out and about a bit more, including meeting family 
members and friends outdoors in groups of up to six. 

"Please remember: Social distancing remains a matter of life and death. I 
can't emphasise that enough. Wash your hands like your life depends on 
it. It might just. 

"Yesterday's announcement on changes to the restrictions was good 
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news. It means we have made significant progress in the Covid-19 
fightback. We can ease things, just a little. The pressure and the isolation 
felt by so many can be reduced, albeit slightly. 

"But we must not throw away that progress now. 

"Meeting close friends and family after so many weeks will be an 
emotional experience. We will instinctively and naturally feel like giving a 
hug or a handshake. Please don't. Please keep on keeping your distance. 
There is too much at stake. 

"We in the Executive want to ease the lockdown further, when the time is 
right and the expert advice says we can. All of this will fall apart if people 
don't stay on the right path. 

"Flouting the public health advice will lead to the lockdown being 
tightened again. And it will put you and others at risk." 

Notes to editors: 

1. For media enquiries please contact DoH Press Office by 
email: pressoffice@health-ni.gov.uk. Out of hours please contact the 
Duty Press Officer on 028 9037 8110. 

2. Follow us on Twitter@healthdpt (https://twitter.com/healthdpt) 

Share this page (/ tacebook) (]#twitter) 

Latest news 
- Life expectancy in Northern Ireland 2020-22(/news/life-expectancy-northem-ireland-2020-22) 

06 December 2023 

- Local pharmacies can help with Urinary Tract Infections (/news/local-pharmacies-can-help-

urinary-tract-infections) 

05 December 2023 

- New era for pharmacist education (/news/new-era-pharmacist-education) 

04 December 2023 

- Publication of the quarterly Northern Ireland outpatient, inpatient and day 
case, and diagnostic waiting times statistics - position on 30 September 
2023 (/news/publication-quarterly-northern-ireland-outpatient-inpatient-and-day-case-and-diagnostic-waiting) 

30 November 2023 
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